
Edgerton Elementary Drop Off and Dismissal
Guidelines for Success

Thank you for your continued patience with our loop and parking at Edgerton School.  We are trying to be
as diligent as possible to keep our loops moving and to not have traffic back up. Please follow these
guidelines that we have in place for the safety of your children! We have made a few adjustments to our
pick up and drop off routines, please note the following and if you have suggestions, concerns, and ideas
please make an appointment with Mrs. Stein at 751-4040.

All parent pick-ups and drop-offs will take place in the front of the building for Early Kindergarten through 5th

grade students. The loop at the back of the school will be used by busses only.  Do not park along the street
side behind Edgerton closest to school, this is for buses only. It blocks the buses if you are parked along this
area and they can’t pull in to load and unload students in a safe manner. All pick-ups and drop-offs will be
at the front of the building in the color coded loops.

Drop Off & Dismissal
● Please DO NOT park in the middle circle side where the sidewalk is red.  This is for

our special education buses.
● The Blue loop will be pick-up and drop off for all students with the last name

beginning with letters A-L. Kindergarten parents in classes Mouat, Floyd and
Baker/Larson use this loop.

● The White loop will be pick-up and drop off for all students with the last name
beginning with letters M-Z. Kindergarten parents from classes Ryan and Wiley use
this loop.

● Please pull all the way forward along the sidewalk and leave a minimal gap
between your car and the next so we can fit as many cars in the pickup lane
along the sidewalk as possible.

● Keep the loops moving forward.  Do not drive around cars in the waiting line to
the traffic lane to find an open spot.

● Do not get out of your car to walk and get your child. The loops are only for
loading and unloading at the sidewalk.

● If you are wishing to park and come into the building please use the main staff
parking lot at the front of school or in the neighborhood.

● Do not park and leave your car unattended in the pick-up loops at any time.
● The back parking loop and sidewalk in front (will be marked with cones) is

a no parking zone.  It is for buses only and for your child’s safety we ask
you park anywhere outside the loop and that sidewalk to go and get your
child.

Please remember it takes a few weeks to get everyone going in the right direction. Please be patient and
follow guidelines for your child’s safety. We have these guidelines in place to keep our kids safe!

Respectfully, Mrs. Stein


